Attn:  Lorelie Spencer
Manager of Planning & Development
Ispencer@westgrey.com

This email is in response to the Zoning By-Law amendment application for the former Durham Library property, File No.
Z06.2021. Knox United Church is located to the south and the Church parking lot to the north and west.

We have concerns about parking and snow removal that need to be given some consideration early in the process to
avoid future problems. There may be enough parking for residents of the four plex but we would be concerned about
visitors expecting to park in the Church owned area of the parking lot. There may also be a problem with snow removal
when the parking area belonging to the apartments is full. It is not our intention to oppose the re-zoning but to deal
with issues before they become problems.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. We would appreciate receiving advice as to the decision made regarding the
Zoning By-Law amendment application.
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